Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR FEBRUARY 2020 
Hello World Changers. I’m so glad that winter is almost over. The struggles that people on the street have are just magnified due to the cold weather. The good news that I can report is nobody died this past winter due to the cold. This is a first since I moved back here.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There have been some awesome testimonies given at the Outreaches of how God has been working in their lives while they are transitioning from the street to a life back into normal society. 
This past movie night we showed: “Not Today”. We had seen the previews the previous month and that is what the people wanted to see. We always show Faith based movies so it was not a problem.
The second page of this letter is a list of all the places, dates and times people can find something to eat. From what I have discovered so far (besides the Rescue Mission) our ministry is the only one that gives a little message before the prayer for the meal. 
We thank you so much for being a partner in our ministry.
 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre
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